The DAPL Landman of the Year Award recognizes an exceptional Landman who exemplifies our profession in our community.  

This year’s Landman of the Year, although not quite a true native, moved to Colorado at a very young age. They began their career in oil and gas in 1993 with St. Mary Land and Exploration.  Then in 1999 went on to Coleman Oil and Gas where they began their career in land work.  

In 2010, Anna Morgan joined EOG’s Denver Division as a consultant and was later hired in 2011 as a Landman II.  Since then, she has held positions of increasing responsibility, culminating in her current position as a Land Advisor, which she has held since 2019. She is currently responsible for overseeing a portion of EOG’s operations specifically in the Williston Basin but has worked all of EOG’s exploration efforts in the greater Rockies.
 
Anna is also a champion of many charity organizations including the Immune Deficiency Foundation and Alzheimer’s Association that are both dear to her heart.  Anna has recently volunteered at both the Houston and Denver Food Banks, the Ronald McDonald House and has most recently picked up trash in Denver, goodness knows we could use more of this help!

Anna has been a great advocate and dedicated much time to the DAPL organization. 
She has been a member of DAPL since 2015 and has held several positions during her time, including serving as Secretary on the Board of Directors during the 2021/22 term .  She currently serves as a Director for DAPL.

Here to celebrate Anna is her husband of 34 years, Greg and her colleagues from EOG.

I am so honored to present the 2024 Landman of the Year award to Ms. Anna Morgan!
